James Wyse will speak at a roundtable discussion sponsored by the Land Protection
Cooperative Group

January 30, 2018

James Wyse will speak on January 30, 2018 at a roundtable discussion sponsored by the Land Protection
Cooperative Group, an organization funded through the William Penn Foundation to help individuals
share information, assess and improve Delaware River Watershed Initiative practices, collaborate,
identify and access existing technical resources, and explore other opportunities to advance land
protection.

Mr. Wyse will be joined by Pennsylvania attorney, Patricia Pregmon. Topics will include challenges and
issues related to land protection and real estate transactions. The event will be held in Quakertown, PA.
Please let us know if you would like more information.
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